
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Matching Handbook Book Club Reminder 
 
Masae Joseph 
March 25, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, applicants and candidates, 

 

We have continued the Matching Handbook book club since last September. Now we are so excited to 

announce that the book club will be renamed as "Matching Supporters Office Hours" starting tomorrow, 

Saturday 26th. 

 

Since this month is transition time there will only be 2 sessions. 

 

For parents 

 

Saturday, March 26th @ Belvedere Training Center (in person) 6pm-7pm 

 

For applicants and candidates 

 

Sunday 27th 8am-9am virtual meeting 

 

us02web.zoom,us/j/7634345697 

 

This is the support group for the matching and blessing journey and it will be held every month. More 

detail hours and dates will be followed. 

 

You can share your testimony, concerns and questions, and matchnet technical support, etc. 

 

Feel free to bring anything to the table as this is a safe place for any type of discussion to take place. 

 

Thank you so much! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Masae Joseph 

 

Matching supporter 

BFM Rep. Belvedere community 

 


